

# **Cross Flow**



## October 2004

# Bendigo Car Club Office Bearers 2004-2005

#### **President:**

Craig Button
Ph 5446 3681 or 0427 511158
E-mail:debracraig@bigpond.com.au

#### **Vice President:**

Kevin Symons Ph 5447 7442 or 0408 471833

#### Treasurer:

John Orr Ph 5446 9001

#### **Assistant Treasurer:**

Barry Farnell Ph 5446 9141

#### **Secretary:**

Ken Holt Ph 5446 3659

#### **Assistant Secretary:**

Graham Symons Ph 5446 9279

#### **Minutes Secretary:**

John Hardiman Ph 5446 8514

#### **Membership Sec':**

Murray Mackenzie Ph 5448 4698

#### **Property Officer:**

**Graham Symons** 

#### C.A.M.S. Delegate:

Roger Hall Ph 5446 8509 or 0428 468509

#### **Public Officer:**

Barry Farnell

## OCTOBER GENERAL MEETING TO BE HELD AT Bendigo Car Club Rooms Maiden Gully Thursday 7<sup>nd</sup> at 8pm.

#### **Presidents Report.**

This month we are a little out of sync with the monthly event being ran before the general meeting and no BCC ran event at Bagshot until November. There are 2 events that affect the BCC they being Mt Tarrangower Hill climb on the 23<sup>rd</sup>, 24<sup>th</sup> October and the Cerberus Car Club VACS event on the 31<sup>st</sup> October. If anybody can help out with the Hill Climb they need to let Kevin Symons know as soon as possible so that he can organize flag points.

At the last event the Track Sub Committee inspected the complex for materials for the track surface with pleasing results and at this stage the Auto cross track will receive a revamp over the off season.

Yours in Motorsport. Craig Button President Bendigo Car Club.

## **OFF ROAD NEWS**

Supp Regs for the 6<sup>th</sup> and 7<sup>th</sup> of November are now available on the Off Road web site or by contacting Craig Button.

Helpers are needed to man Radio points and general pit areas, please contact J. Orr or C. Button if you are available.

### **Upcoming events to remember**

23 <sup>rd</sup> &24 <sup>th</sup> October	Mt Tarrangower	Maldon
7 <sup>th</sup> November	VORC Off Road	<b>Bagshot</b>
21st November	Khana-cross/ Motor-khana	Bagshot
5 <sup>th</sup> December	Motor-khana	Saleyard

## WANTED

#### CROSS FLOW EDITOR/ COMPILER

Over the last 3 years Ken and Cheryl have done a great job but they now fell that it's time to hand over the wheel to somebody new, with fresh ideas to keep the Cross Flow informative and interesting for the members to read. Anybody interested can contact Ken Holt on 54463659 or Craig Button on 54463681.

## **INVITE A FRIEND**

As part of each Khana-cross/ Motor-khana there is the opportunity for people interested in motorsport to participate in a Come and Try facility. Juniors can use one of the club Junior Development Cars. There is a small fee to cover the CAMS Insurance (Level 1 Licence) with no obligation to join afterwards.

## CAR CLUB MERCHANDISE

T Shirts and Windcheaters are still available from John Hardiman for \$23 and \$30 respectively. There is soon to be available baseball style caps with the club logo on the front, Those interested in these should also contact John Hardiman. If there is any other items that you think maybe of interest to the Club don't hesitate to mention it to the Committee.

# PRIVATE PRACTICE

Private practice is available at the Bagshot complex to all financial members of the Bendigo Car Club there are some conditions, nothing to major. Those wishing to undertake this need to contact and have a Committee Member present. A full list of conditions has been published in the Cross Flow in the past or can be obtained from Craig Button

## COMPLEX MAINTENANCE

On behalf of our new "Complex Maintenance" committee, I wish to thank all those "club minded" people who have been helping with our lunchtime working bees. Much has been achieved in a short timeframe & every little bit adds up.

On the 5<sup>th</sup> SEPT those who were not there missed a feat of tyre wall destruction & reconstruction in a time, which I'm sure would have won GOLD if it were an Olympic sport. So spectacular, it was continued at last Sundays working bee, where another

Sundays working bee where another great job was achieved. Thanks again to those involved, & if anybody wishes to assist at other times feel free to express that wish & we can put your "nose to the grindstone".

Roger Hall. Complex Maintenance